
 

August 28, 2018 
 

 
 

 
Doug Bradshaw 
Director Port and Marine Services  
City of Key West 
201 William Street, 
Key West, FL 33040  

 
Subject: Marketing Services Contract 10-015 Key West Historic Seaport 

 
Dear Mr. Bradshaw: 
 
This letter serves as our request for the extension agreed upon in the Marketing Services               
Contract Number 10-015 between the City of Key West and ADEPT Public Relations, LLC              
executed on January 8, 2016. 
 
We look forward to the opportunity to continue to serve you and your staff, the City of Key                  
West, the Bight Management District Board and the Key West Historic Seaport, its tenants and               
visitors. 
 
Should you require further clarification please do not hesitate to contact me at 954-769-1533              
or ​Dana@Adept.co​.  

 
Thank you for this opportunity, 

 
ADEPT Public Relations, LLC 

 

 
Dana Pollitt 
Managing Partner 
 
Cc: Karen Olson, Deputy Director 
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